IMPORTANT NOTICE

Common Driveway replacement

Weather permitting, we will be removing your common asphalt driveway on       and we will be installing your new asphalt on      .  The driveways will be closed to traffic from       until the work is completed on      .  
The new driveway will be soft and tender for the rest of the summer, particularly during the hot part of the day.  Be careful not to turn your tires without being in motion and avoid placing sharp objects on the drive. If tire twists do occur, continuous tire traffic tends to roll them smooth. 

If rain threatens, another notice will be posted. Thank you for your cooperation. 
